



Volunteer Phoenix Newsletter

April 2019

Hello Volunteer Community! This month we would like to highlight National Service Day of Recognition that took place on April 2, 2019. Thank you to all the AmeriCorps and VISTA members that dedicate their time to making a difference. We are also looking for Teen Navigators, which is a new volunteer opportunity with the Aviation Department. As always thank you for volunteering and creating a positive impact in your communities.

City of Phoenix celebrates National Service Recognition Day

National Serivce Day of Recognition is to honor AmeriCorps members and promote a nationwide show of appreciattion. Mayor Kate Gallego and members of the Phoenix City Council celebrated the City's AmeriCorps and AmeriCorps VISTA members on National Service Recognition Day April 2. Watch videos from Mayor Gallego and Council Members.



AmeriCorps: A Panel discussion on National Service



Join representatives from: Peace Corps, VISTA and AmeriCorps to learn more about National Srevice and opportunities near you!

Tuesday, April 9, 2019

3:00p.m. - 5:00p.m. at Arizona State University

For more information contact Sarai Richter at srichter@peacecorps.gov

3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.





RSVP is encouraged!! Coffee and Snacks will be provided



City of Phoenix Aviation Department: Seeking Teen Volunteers

The City of Phoenix Aviation Department has a new volunteer program and is looking to recruit teen volunteers. Earn service hours by helping customers at America's Friendliest Airport! Volunteer alongside experienced Navigators at Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport. Help some of the 120,000 daily visitors by assisting at the interactive directories, providing directions, or just offering a friendly smile. For more information contact Rachel Brannan at Rachel.Brannan@phoenix.gov.



View the Teen Navigator flyer here.

City of Phoenix Parks and Recreation Department: Park Steward Highlight



The City of Phoenix park steward program connects citizens and park users with an opportunity to help maintain the preservation of the mountain parks. Our success is due to the passion and hard work of our volunteers and their willingness to take time out of their day to educate, promote and lead by example the conservation efforts that meet with the city's mission. Almost every task performed by the Park Rangers is also accomplished by the Park Stewards whether its trail work, park clean-ups, trail head meet and greet, or community outreach events park stewards maintain a high level of proficiency and professionalism in everything they do.

For more information contact Peter White at Peter.White@Phoenix.gov

City of Phoenix and Keep Phoenix Beautiful Celebrate Earth Day

Join the City of Phoenix and Keep Phoenix Beautiful April 22nd from 10:30a.m. – 2:00p.m. at Cesar Chavez Plaza. There will be a tree planting to kick off the 10th Annual KPB Earth Day Celebration, followed by Green Living Magazines Simple Soulutions Summit and tabling event of over 60 different Downtown organizations. We look forward to seeing you there!



You have received this e-mail as a currently subscribed member of the %%list.name%% list.

You subscribed using e-mail address: %%emailaddr%%

Visit http://lists.phoenix.gov/subscribe.html to view other available city of Phoenix e-mail lists in which you may have an interest.

To unsubscribe click here: %%url.unsub%%

(It may be necessary to cut and paste the above URL if the line is broken, or send a blank e-mail to %%email.unsub%%)

To unsubscribe by postal mail, send your request to City of Phoenix, Public Information Office, 200 W. Washington St., 12th Fl., Phoenix, AZ 85003 or call 602-262-7176.

To view the City of Phoenix data security and privacy statements, click this link: Security and Privacy Statements